
Sunday October 25 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Streetcars from Woodley Park to U Street, Columbia Heights and points east?  See 
what the District Department of Transportation is thinking about for us in its report on 
DC’s transit future.  Wednesday, November 4 at Stoddert Elementary, 4001 Calvert St. 
 
DC WASA will have a Combined Sewer Overflow informational meeting on 
Thursday, November 5 at the Cleveland Park Library at 6:30 pm. The meeting will 
include about WASA’s plan to control water pollution and flooding caused by the District 
of Columbia’s combined sewer system, including construction work that will be 
beginning relatively soon along Connecticut Ave. 
 
Join your neighbors at the Second District police station for a Halloween party on 
October 31 from 6 to 9 pm.  There will be a DJ, a best costume contest, prizes and (of 
course) candy. 
 
Woodley Park resident Eric Cox has organized another community social for residents 
of Woodley Park and Cleveland Park. It will be on Tuesday, October 27 at 7 pm (until 
whenever) at Sabores, 3435 Connecticut Ave. For more information, contact Eric at 
234-4970. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday November 4 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
WPCA Fall meeting and elections, November 18, 7:30 pm at St Thomas Apostle 
Church (27th Street and Woodley Road). 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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